
PUBLISHED SEPT 2021

TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES

Dale Niewiardowski
Trustee

Richard Keenley
Trustee

Gregory A. Wojtecki
Trustee

Vincent Dante
Trustee

A Message from the Supervisor…

I hope you are enjoying your summer.  It’s nice to have a modest reprieve from Covid 19. That 

said, we are not out of the woods and I encourage all of you to continue to follow the 

recommended health guidelines so that we can finally defeat the virus and put it behind us. Your 

new Township Board has been hard at work adding needed services and improving the services 

we are already providing Township residents. With the move to an updated, more 

George Busse 

George Busse cost-efficient Township facility largely behind us, we have been able to refocus our attention on 
Township Supervisor 

addressing the issues that improve the lives of residents and, most importantly, provide help to 
those in need. Recently the Township expanded the hours of its  Food  Pantry  to  include  evening 

hours.  Every Tuesday the pantry is staying open until 7:00 p.m. in order to provide better access for those who 

find it difficult to visit the pantry during the day.  If there proves to be significant demand for the evening hours, 

the Board will consider adding additional nights.  The Township will soon be hosting a Veterans Service 

Office (VSO) which will aid veterans in applying for federal and state benefits and provide information on 

resources related to compensation, pensions and healthcare. As a veteran myself, I know how valuable this 

assistance can be. The Township is also in the process of building new, improved bike safety and youth 

challenge courses.  The old courses were heavily used by the youth of our community for many years (I used 

the bike safety course so it might be for centuries). We look forward to being able to open the courses later 

this fall or next spring.  These are just a few of the service improvements and additions the Township is putting in 

place. There are more to come, and they are all coming without an increase in your taxes!  

Have a happy and healthy fall. Thank you for allowing us to be able to serve you. 

Township Elected Officials
( left to right ) 

Dale Niewiardowski - Township Trustee 

Richard Keenley – Township Trustee 

Connie Carosielli – Assessor 

Suellen Satern – Township Clerk 

George Busse – Township Supervisor  

Greg Wojtecki – Township Trustee 

Vince Dante – Township Trustee 
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SSaavvee  tthhee  ddaattee  !!  

OCT. 11 – Office CLOSED for Columbus 

Day. 

OCT. 22 – Last day of Donor 

registration for the Holiday Programs. 

NOV. 11 – Office CLOSED for Veteran’s 

Day. 

NOV. 16 – Thanksgiving Baskets due. 

NOV.  22/23  – Thanksgiving Baskets 

Distribution. 

NOV. 25/26- Office CLOSED for 

Thanksgiving Holiday. 

DEC. 3- “Hope for the Holidays” Gift 

Cards due. 

DEC.8/9/10 – Hope for the Holidays 

Gift Cards pick up. 

DEC. 24 - Office CLOSED for Christmas 

Holiday. 
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Assessing the Situation

As of this writing, we await the 

results from the appeals filed with 

the Cook County Assessor. Once 

those results are published, we will 

anticipate the opening of the appeal 

period with the Cook County Board 

of Review. That 30 day window to 

appeal has yet to be 

determined. However, we will 

attempt to keep you informed 

through our website, email and phone 

list. 

Important: Please check your second installment tax bill to

make sure that your exemptions have been properly 

applied.  Due to errors at the Cook County Assessor’s 

Office, many exemptions have been dropped. If you find 

that you are among them, please come in and we will 

attempt to correct the error. 

The procedures to file with the Board of Review will 

remain the same as last year. If you are familiar with 

the online appeal process, my office will be more 

than happy to send you comparable properties via 

email, and you can file an appeal on your own by going 

to the Cook County Board of Review website, 

www.cookcountyboardofreview.com.  

If you would prefer, you may call us at (224-265-6110) and 

we will assist you over the phone with your appeal. You 

may also use our dedicated email 

address, www.appeals@elkgrovetownship.com to ask 

for assistance with filing. 

Lastly, please feel free to come into our office at 600 

Landmeier Rd., Elk Grove Village. For your convenience, 

please call first and make an appointment. This will 

eliminate prolonged waiting periods, although 

appointments are not required. 

We strongly encourage calling or emailing us first. If we 

are unable to answer your phone call, please leave a 

voicemail and we will return your call as soon as we possibly 

can. 

We have installed hand sanitizer stations and 

protective barriers at our counters and desks to help 

ensure the health and safety of both my staff and the public.  

We would like to remind you that during the appeals period 

we will be extraordinarily busy, and we ask for your 

patience and understanding. Please keep in mind that 

there will most likely be waiting time, whether it be in 

person or waiting for us to return your phone call or 

email, but rest assured, we will respond to you in an 

efficient manner. 

Connie Carosielli 

CIAO Assessor 

Clerk’s Corner 

I want to inform you of the 

passport services that the township 

offers as a Passport Acceptance 

Facility.   I hope you find the following 

information helpful.  All of our 

passport services are by 

appointment only, M - F, 10 AM - 3 PM. 

Please call 847-437-0300 for 

an appointment.  We have Passport 

Agents who speak English, Spanish, or 

Polish. 

New Passports and Passport 
Replacement 

Replacement passports are to replace lost or stolen 

passports or passports that have expired more than 5 years 

ago. 

Items Needed for New Passports and Replacement Passports 

• Proof of Citizenship - birth certificate or 

naturalization certificate.

• Photo ID - driver’s license, state ID or 

previous passport.

• Passport Photo - recent photo, within 6 months 

NOTE:  the township does not take passport photos - you 

need to do that before   your appointment and bring it 

with you.  Most stores with a photo department offer 

passport photo service. 

• Form of Payment - check or money order only; cost 

of standard passport: $110 

Please call the township at 847-437-0300 for details 

on passport costs and fees. 

Note: Minors under the age of 16 do not need an ID, but 

they need to have both parents present at the 

appointment (or provide a divorce or death certificate). 

Minors age 16 - 17 can get an adult passport, need a 

photo ID which can be their school ID, and need one parent 

present at the appointment. Young adults age 18 and up 

can apply for a passport on their own.   

Passport Renewals 

If your passport expired within 5 years of the issue date, 

you can apply for a renewal.  NOTE:  you do not need to 

make an appointment and come in to the township office 

for a renewal.  You can mail the renewal form directly to the 

U.S. Department of State. 

If you are planning a trip where you need a passport, 

please plan far in advance in getting your passport 

application completed.  Depending on the time of year, 

passports can take a lot more time to be received than at 

other times 

Suellen Satern 

Township Clerk 
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Welcome Shoppers! 
Elk Grove 

Township Food 

Pantry has 

been 

recognized by 

the Greater 

Chicago Food 

Depository as a 

Pandemic Hero 

for continuing to serve the public throughout the 

Pandemic. Thank you to all Food Pantry staff and 

volunteers! Through the last year, our pantry has 

served more residents than ever and our client’s 

choice pantry allows residents to truly get the most 

of their visit.  

The Township Food 

Pantry is continuing 

to offer extended 

evening hours to 

residents who may 

not be able to come 

during regular 

business hours. 

Evening hours are 

offered on 

Tuesdays from 4pm to 7pm. These hours are offered by 

appointment only and require residents to be 

registered with the pantry.  

Hours of Operation

Tuesday 
9:30am - 12pm & 1pm -7pm 

Wednesday & Thursday 
9:30am-12pm & 1pm- 3:30pm

Food Pantry visits are BY APPOINTMENT ONLY! 

Please call to schedule your 
 next appointment 
(224) 265-6111

Thank you, Neighbors, for all the donations. 

The food pantry could not operate without 

your generosity. 

Lutheran Church of Martha & Mary 

Grand Prarie Transit 

Colors For Plastic Inc 

Packages for Patriots 

Michael Cajiao 

Kathleen Mode 

Eluria Peterson 

Georgiane Duffy 

Joelle Seymur 

Christine Lucas 

Joe Acino 

Bob Toon 

Patrice Conway 

John Zumph 

Marie Fedor 

Karen Klemchen 

Randy Mode 

Diane Rogers 

Amanda Myers 

Kay North 

Sharon Gintz 

Sharon Hernandez 

Georgia Landt 

Judy Kestner   

THANK YOU,
LOCAL GARDNERS

The Elk Grove Township Food Pantry would like to 
say a giant THANK YOU to the wonderful gardeners of 
the community who have donated their surplus 
produce to the pantry. The township and their clients 
are grateful for your generosity.  It can be difficult to 
afford fresh and healthy food as a low-income family 
on a budget, but thanks to our community we have 
been able to provide these nutritious options. As of 
the writing of this article,over 1,000 pounds of fresh 
produce has been donated.  Thank you so much!

Food Pantry 

Extended Food Pantry Hours ! 

Welcome Shoppers! 

Hours of Operation

Tuesday 
9:30am - 12pm & 1pm -7pm 

Wednesday & Thursday 
9:30am-12pm & 1pm- 3:30pm

Please call to schedule your 
 next appointment 
(224) 265-6111

THANK YOU,
LOCAL GARDNERS

The Elk Grove Township Food Pantry would like to 
say a giant THANK YOU to the wonderful gardeners of 
the community who have donated their surplus 
produce to the pantry. The township and their clients 
are grateful for your generosity.  It can be difficult to 
afford fresh and healthy food as a low-income family 
on a budget, but thanks to our community we have 
been able to provide these nutritious options. As of 
the writing of this article,over 1,000 pounds of fresh 
produce has been donated.  Thank you so much!

Food Pantry 

Extended Food Pantry Hours ! 
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Not sure if you qualify? Give us a call at 224-265-6111

and we will screen you for all services available!

LIHEAP IS NOW O PEN!
From September 1, 2021 - May 31, or until funds 

are exhausted, income eligible resid  ents can apply 

for LIHEAP (Low Income Home Energy Assistance 

Program).

This program assists residential households with 

their gas and electric bills by paying an amount to 

the utility company through a Direct Vendor 

Payment (DVP) or by placing households in a 

subsidized budget bill via the LIHEAP-PIPP Program 

(Percentage of Income Payment Plan).

ComEd Residential Special

Hardship
ComEd's Residental Special Hardship is available to 

income qualifying households who have 

experienced an economic hardship within the last 

6 months.  This program helps qualifying 

households reduce their outstanding balance by up 

to $500. ComEd  Residental Special Hardship is 

available from January 1st to December 31st or 

until funds are exhausted.

SALVATION ARMY SERVICE

EXTENSION

Elk Grove Township is a proud Salvation Army 

Service Extension Site. We are able to assist clients 

who have had an economic hardship in the last 6 

months with up to $600 Salvation Army grants for 

their shelter and utility costs. Contact us for more 

information.

Department of Social Services 

 

  

Department of Social Services 
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Number of THANKSGIVING BASKETS you would like to provide________ 

By submitting this donor registration for the Thanksgiving Basket Program, you agree to all of the 

following: (please read and initial each line)  

____ My family/organization will provide gift cards for $10-$25 for each basket sponsored   

____ I will provide a Thanksgiving Basket (suggested content list to be provided by the township 

____ I will deliver basket of NON-PERISHABLE items to Elk Grove Township no later than 

 November 16th at 3:00pm 

You will receive a letter of confirmation, along with information about suggested basket contents no 

later than October 30, 2021.  

Please complete for one or both programs and return to the EGT before October 16th 
Clip and Mail to Elk Grove Township Social Services Office  

600 Landmeier Rd, Elk Grove Village, IL 60007 

Donor Name(s)           ___________________________________________________ 

Donor Full Address:  ___________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:         _______________________/ __________________________ (please provide 2) 

Email Address:      ___________________________________________________ 

REGISTRATION CAN ALSO BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE AT 

www.elkgrovetownship.com 

Number of children or low income senior you would like to sponsor ________ 

By submitting this donor registration for the HOPE FOR THE HOLIDAYS PROGRAM you agree  
to all of the following: (please read and initial each line)  

_____ My family/organization will provide $50 gi� cards for each sponsored child/low income senior 

_____ I will deliver gi� cards to Elk Grove Township no later than Friday, December 3 at 3:00pm 

You will receive a letter of con�rmation. 
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Deliver baskets no later than November 16th 600

Landmeier Road, Elk Grove Village

REGISTER AS A DONOR BY OCTOBER 22!

Thanksgiving 
Baskets

GRATEFUL TOGETHER

We are seeking donors who wish to provide a Thanksgiving meal to a local household in need. Donors will

receive a letter of confirmation in the mail, along with suggested items for a traditional holiday meal. 

After you shop, simply put all items in a basket (laundry basket or box) and deliver to the WEST entrance

of the Township office by November 16th. Please include a $10-$25 grocery gift card to be used for their

main course. Note: Only non-perishable items. No frozen foods can be accepted.

hope for the holidays
Participating donors are asked to provide a $50 gift card to a local retailer for each 

sponsored child or senior. 

In order to have them ready for distribution in time for the holiday, donations will be 
due back to our offices by December 3, 2021 at 3:00pm

To register as a donor, please fill out the registration form and return no later than 
October 22, 2021.

Thank you for making the holiday season brighter for a local
child or senior in need.
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In this newsletter, I wanted to take the opportunity to 

check in with you as a parent. 

As a mother of three, I watch first-hand the ever-

changing world that we as parents must navigate. We do 

our best to support our children with school, friends, 

sports, and other social situations. It seems like this 

past 18 months all of our youth have struggled with so 

many challenges. As adults, we know we will get 

through and utilize a lifetime of skills to navigate and 

push forward. Unfortunately, our children do not have the 

same amount of experience in their lives. 

To help us understand our kid’s perspective, a year of a 

10-year-old’s life is 1/10th of their life! We remember
that growing up and going to school was difficult

enough without Online learning, hybrid learning, 
vaccines, and physical distancing in school classrooms.

As we design our programs each season, we keep the 

current needs of youth in mind… 

• Does your child need help to manage stress or

anxiety especially dealing with this “new

normal?”

• Does your child’s voice need to be heard with

peers?

• Does your child struggle in high school with all of

the responsibilities placed on them?

• Could your child (and the whole family)

benefit from slowing down and just taking a

breath?

You will find below a list of our current programs 
addressing the above concerns. Even though 

our groups started in September, they are open to 

enrollment throughout the Fall.

Super Engaged Learner (SEL) - Elementary 

Wednesdays 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

September 15th – November 17th

Super Engaged Leader (SEL) - Junior High 

Wednesdays 3:30 pm – 5:00 pm 

September 15th – November 17th 

Girls Empowerment Group 

Wednesdays 

Teens: 3:30 pm – 5:00 pm 

Tweens: 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

September 15th – November 17th 

Morning Mindfulness 

Mondays September 13th – November 15th

Executive Function and Wellness – Virtual Group 

Thursdays 4:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

September 16th – October 21st 

Building Teen Community (The Hangout) – Virtual
2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month 

4:00 – 5:00 pm 

September – November 

To register for any groups or suggest a group for your 

child’s school, email Renee Dorn at

RDorn@elkgrovetownship.com or   call 847-981-0373.

We look forward to connecting with you, discussing

your child’s needs, and what we can do to help

support them in this ever-changing world. You are 

not alone. You may help us create a new group not 

only for your child but others in the township.

Youth Services Hello parents,  
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Does My Child Have ADHD? 

Does my child have ADHD? This question is often asked by 

many parents, as they hear reports of their child not paying 

attention in school or find 

them not listening at 

home, and they wonder if 

this is just normal or 

something else.  The best 

way to start this 

conversation is to 

understand what ADHD is. 

Attention deficit 

hyperactivity disorder 

(ADHD) is a neurodevelopmental disorder that can affect a 

child’s success at school, as well as their relationships. ADHD 

can also impact a child’s self-esteem because it’s more 

difficult for them to stay focused which may cause them to 

feel incompetent or “dumb”.  The symptoms of ADHD often 

vary from child to child even if they are siblings. Younger 

children may show more symptoms of hyperactivity than 

older children (who may be more impulsive). As a parent 

who has raised 2 children diagnosed with ADHD I know this 

can be difficult. But with a lot of patience and treatment, 

children can learn to adapt and become competent and 

successful adults. 

Here are some common signs of ADHD in children: 

1. Self-focused behavior.  This looks like an inability to

recognize other people’s needs and desires, which

include interrupting when others are talking, trouble

with waiting their turn and even butting into

conversations or games they’re not part of.

2. Emotional turmoil.  Children may have trouble with

keeping their emotions in check.  They may have

outbursts of anger at inappropriate times.  Younger

child may have temper tantrums.

3. Fidgeting.  Children with ADHD often can’t sit still.

They may try to get up and run around, fidget, or

squirm in their chair when it’s required to sit (often

seen in school). It may also be difficult for them to

play quietly or engage calmly in activities.

5. Unfinished tasks.  Children may be interested in
lots of things, but they may have problems finishing
them. For example, they may start projects, chores,
or homework, not finish, and move on to another
thing.

6. Lack of focus.  Children may have trouble

paying attention even when someone is

speaking directly to them. They may say that they

heard you but won’t be able to repeat back what

was said.  This can also cause a child to avoid

activities that require constant mental effort, such as

paying attention in class or doing homework.

7. Mistakes.  Kids may have trouble following

instructions which can lead to careless

mistakes; but it doesn’t mean their lazy or

lacking intelligence.  In fact, many ADHD kids are

very bright.

8. Daydreaming.  A child with ADHD may stare into

space, daydream and ignore what’s going on

around them.

9. Trouble with organization.  An ADHD child may have

trouble keeping track of tasks and activities

which can cause problems at school with

prioritizing homework, school projects, etc. A

child’s desk or locker maybe extremely messing

where finding things is impossible.

10. Forgetfulness.  Kids with ADHD may forget to do

daily activities.  They may forget to do chores or

their homework.  They may also lose things often,

such as toys.

To find out if your child has ADHD, call the Adult & 

Family Counseling Department for an ADHD screen at 

847-981-0373.

Adult and Family Counseling 

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.
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Elk Grove Township 
Sewer Bill 

Sewer billing does not pertain to all 
Township residents, but if you are served 
by the EGT sewer system and receive a 
Sewer Bill from the township, here is some 
information that you might find helpful.  

The Sewer Bill is mailed out quarterly and is due 
on the last day of March, June, September 
and December. It can be paid:  

- In person, at the Township Office, during
our regular operation hours of 9am – 4pm
Monday through Friday.

- By phone, by calling 847-437-0300.
- By mail, please send checks or money

orders only (no cash      ) the Township Office,
600 Landmeier Rd, Elk Grove Village.

- By using our after-hours deposit box
located at the East Entrance (by the flag
poles) of the Township Office.

Sewer Bills can also be paid in advance for 
the whole year. If you have any 
questions or concerns call us at 847-437-0300. 

o
60

For the Community 

Elk Grove Village
Annual
Hometown
Parade

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 18 AT 2PM 

PLEASE JOIN ELK GROVE TOWNSHIP'S ELECTED OFFICALS, 

STAFF, AND FAMILY FOR SOME LOCAL FUN ! 

Township buses can take you to your favorite local 

places to do your shopping and to the pharmacy, fitness 

center, as well as to your doctor, dentist, optometrist or 

dialysis appointments.  All rides within the township 

borders are FREE (free-will offering) and you can take 

one round trip ride each day Monday-Friday, as buses 

are available. In addition to curb-to-curb services, we 

also offer occasional bus trips and the TRIP program 

that will take residents to medical appointments 

outside our township boundaries. 

DISCOUNT TAXI 

DEBIT CARD 

The Township also offers a discounted taxi program for 

an additional form of transportation. The program 

provides a $5 coupon per ride for riders traveling within 

Cook County using 303 Taxi. If you are a current 

registered rider please call the township to receive your 

new card. If you are not registered with this program, 

call to take advantage of this service.  

Give us a call at 847-437-0300 to get more information 

about our transportation services and to find out how 

to register! 

Senior & Disabled Transportation 
Elk Grove Township Transportation department can 

offer a solution to get you to doctor appointments or 

the grocery store.   You can use our services 

exclusively, or just when you need to.  We offer curb-

to-curb service to senior citizens (over 55) and disabled 

residents (over 18). 

XXXX  XXXX  XXXX  XXXX

Township Buses 
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The Community Empowerment Fund is funded 100% by 

community donation. There are NO township funds to 

draw from. This is why we need the help of the 

community in order to assist our neighbors in need. 

Please consider a non-restricted monetary donation.  

We are proud of the assistance that the Elk Grove 

Township Community Empowerment Fund has provided 

to the community, especially during these 

unprecedented times.  

Since its inception nearly 3 years ago, this not-for- profit, 

501(c)3 organization has worked collaboratively with 

EGT to further the mission and vision of the township by 

“Empowering People through Community.”  

While all township programs are designed to be 

efficient and thorough, other programs have limitations 

that, at times, make it impossible   to fully resolve a 

resident’s emergency.   The staff at the township is able 

to use this fund to help residents with needs that may 

not fall under the guidelines of our other financial 

assistance programs or when the funding from these 

other programs is not enough to “fix” a client’s 

emergency. The goal of the Elk Grove Township 

Community Empowerment Fund is to fill those gaps and 

assist residents in need who are working toward self-

sufficiency. 

Types of emergencies we have been able to help resolve 

include, housing, utilities, emergency medical needs, 

transportation to work/medical appointments, etc. 

To help fund this exciting program, please make your tax-

deductible donations to: 

Elk Grove Township Community Empowerment Fund, 

600 Landmeier Road, Elk Grove Village, IL 60007. 

Ways to Donate  

Food Pantry Needs 
Monetary donations are accepted at the pantry 

year- round and often help fill the gaps between 

donated food items and items that are in high 

demand. If you would like to bring in or send a 

monetary donation, please mail or drop off your 

donation at 600 Landmeier Rd, Elk Grove, IL 

60007. When dropping off donations, please use 

the WEST entrance. 

Donations are accepted Monday through Friday 

9AM to 4PM. If you need help with your donation 

drop-off, please call 224-265-6111 and someone 

will assist you! 

White Christmas! 
It may seem early for some but winter is just 
around the corner. This time of year, need increases, 
especially for our food pantry clients. Unfortunately, 
they cannot use their federal food stamps (SNAP 
money) to purchase essentials like cleaning 
supplies, shampoo, paper towels, Kleenex, 
toothpaste, deodorant, toilet paper, etc. These 
necessities are a part of our daily lives, yet 
expensive to purchase. Our food pantry does the best 
we can to provide these items to our users, but we 
need your help. Please consider donating to our 
“White Christmas” Drive! You can also take up a 
collection in your neighborhood, school, or church! 

Toilet Paper & Paper Towels 

Toothpaste & Toothbrushes 

Body Wash & Deodorant  

Razors & Shaving Cream 

Shampoo & Conditioner 
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Serving the ChiC agol and area for over 30 yearS

Buying all grades of  
ferrous and non-ferrous Metal.

recycling your electronics  
safely and securely.

847-741-4100
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• Recycle your electronics and metal

•  Full-service facility  
“We unload your material for you!” 

•  Competitive prices and great service.

•   We recycle TVs and monitors. 
(recycling fees apply for TV/monitors.)

elk grove township location | truck scale

145 S. Weiler Rd. | Arlington Heights, IL

Mention the egt newsletter, you will receive $5 off the recycling 
fee of each tv/monitor brought in to our arlington heights location.

Where Estimates are Always Free!

(847) 264-8215
www.allshingles.com

A&D
Home Improvement

Located in Elk Grove Village, 

A&D Home Improvement  
is a Trusted, Family-Owned,  

Full Service Exterior Remodeler  

with an A+ BBB rating. 

Call us for all your
COMMERCIAL & RESIDENTIAL  
ROOFING - SIDING - WINDOW 

and GUTTER replacement needs!

We also work with insurance claims!

CALL US TODAY

Elk Grove
 

Chamber of Commerce

Our vision is to promote growth by providing 
opportunities and creating alliances in the 

business community.

Contact us today to be 
a part of the GOA family!

 630.773.2944  www.theGOA.com
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For over 25 years, 
Arden Courts has 
cared for 
individuals living 
with many 
different types  
of dementia.

Visit Arden Courts today 
to see why our experience 
makes a difference.

1940 Nerge Road 

Elk Grove Village, IL 60007

847.534.8815     

arden-courts.org/elkgrove

We Are The  
Real Estate  

Experts

Gary Lori Johnny
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A Message from the Supervisor…  We are certainly living during interes ng mes and I hope 

that this newsl er finds you and your family happy and healthy. Over the last several months our 

daily lives have changed drama cally as we have navigated the COVID-19 pandemic. Likewise, Elk 

Grove Township has adapted to meet the needs of the community in a safe and effec e manner. 

Prior to moving into our new township administra  building, our offices were closed to the public 

in the interest of staff and resident safety. While our township offices have been closed to the public, 

our incredible staff has con nued to serve our community. Many services, such as general assistance     

and adult and family counseling, have been delivered remotely. In addi  the township food pantry 

has temporarily become a drive-thru service, and the township senior and disabled transporta on 

busses have con nued to operate without interrup on.  

I’m excited to announce that the township’s new administra  building opened to the public on Monday June 22 nd. 

Many of our services can s  be delivered remotely, but residents are welcome to seek assistance in-person. I would 

encourage you to call our offices prior to visi ng to ensure that we can help you in the most efficient way possible.  

As always, I encourage you read about the township services in this newsle er. If we can help you or someone you 

know please contact us right away. On a final note, you are invited to visit the new township building during our new 

Open House dates; Thursday August 6 from 4-7p, or Saturday August 8th from 8a-1p.  

Thank you for allowing me to con nue to serve you.

    

Michael H. Sweeney 

Township Supervisor 

Advertise in the 

ELK GROVE TOWNSHIP

NEWSLETTER

The highly-popular Elk Grove Township Newsletter reaches every household and business in Elk Grove Township.
You can now advertise in this publication to help grow your business and attract new consumers to our area.
Published quarterly each issue is saved until the next one and used as a reference tool, used over and over again.

� Published quarterly with complete market coverage in beautiful full color on glossy stock!
� This newsletter has an extended shelf life with important information and dates!
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EGIN O’HARE

DEVON AVE.

GOLF RD.

ELK GROVE

VILLAGE

ITASCA

GOLF RD.

ROLLING

MEADOWS

MT. PROSPECT

ARLINTON HEIGHTS

� With a direct mail distribution of over 44,000, you will reach every household and 
    business in the area. That’s a readership of over 96,000 people! 
� Elk Grove Township covers several affluent areas including Mount Prospect, Elk Grove Village, 
    Des Plaines, Rolling Meadows, and Arlington Heights!
� 4,000 businesses within the Elk Grove Township receive the newsletter!
� Targeted Audience - No wasted circulation!

� Display advertisers get access to internet advertising on the website as well as links to the
    downloadable version!

Simply the BEST Value for your advertising dollar in the area!

Contact Us Today!    331-209-2130  |  jpark@stevensgroupweb.com    Ask for John!

Free Shredding 

Event  

Elk Grove Township in partnership with 

the Mount Prospect Lions Club invites 

township residents to participate in a Free 

Shredding Event. Residents are welcome 

to bring two (2) banker’s boxes per 

vehicle.  

Saturday, October 16 

9a.m to 12p.m 

The RecPlex 

 420 Dempster St 

 Mount Prospect, IL 60056 
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A SINGLE 
S O U R C E 
SOLUTION 
FOR YOUR PRINT AND 
MARKETING NEEDS

For successful marketing, you need 

a plan—one that shows where you 

are and says where you want to go, 

like a road map. Your strategic plan 

presents a clear image of how your 

organization will look at a specific 

point in the future.

We are industry leaders with 

decades of experience in numerous 

vertical markets. We understand 

your business, we have the expertise 

and resources to help you develop 

and execute your strategic plan and 

support you every step of the way.

DIGITAL MARKETING 
SOLUTIONS

CREATIVE SOLUTIONS

DATA MANAGEMENT AND 
DEVELOPMENT

DIRECT MAIL MARKETING

PRINT PRODUCTION

PROMOTIONAL & APPAREL 
PRODUCTS

FULFILLMENT & DISTRIBUTION

W W W. S T E V E N S G R O U P W E B . C O M

John Park | 331-209-2130

jpark@stevensgroupweb.com

188 Industrial Drive, Suite 428

Elmhurst, IL 60126



550 E. Devon Avenue, Suite 190   •   Itasca, IL 60143 

Securities offered through LPL Financial, member FINRA/SIPC. 

   Bringing Your Entire Picture Together: One Piece at a Time Embolden Wealth Management offers customized strategies to plan for life changes such as retirement, divorce, changes in employment, entering a caregiving role, or experiencing the loss of a loved one. 
 

When you partner with us, we are your advocate. 

 
We know that running a business can be exhilarating but all-consuming. Let us help you protect your family and your business by building a plan that considers your full financial picture. Whether you need assistance with a company sponsored retirement plan such as a 401(k) or SEP IRA, benefits for key employees, or a business continuity plan, we will help tailor a strategy that suits your needs. 
 

 Estate Planning  
 Tax Analysis & Planning  
 Education Planning  
 Beneficiary Assistance  
 Risk Management Strategies     

 We assist you with identifying your retirement goals and objectives as well as review your sources of income during your retirement years. Your income sources include things such as social security, pensions, and your other investments that may provide an income stream to develop your “paycheck” in retirement.  

 At all times when providing financial advice to a client, a CFP® professional must act as a fiduciary, and therefore, act in the best interest of the client.  A CFP® professional has a Fiduciary Duty which consists of a Duty of Loyalty, Duty of Care, and a Duty to Follow Client Instructions.  CFP® professionals understand the complexities of the changing financial climate and are committed to make financial planning recommendations in your best interest      Schedule your       confidential consultation today
        (630) 467-1121  
         www.emboldenwm.com
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Elk Grove Township InElk Grove Township Informationformation
Hours  Monday-Friday Highway Department & Storm Water Issues Board Meetings

 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.        (847) 437-0300 4th Monday of each month, 7:00 p.m.

Phone (voice) (847) 437-0300 Fax         (847) 437-0434 600 Landmeier Road, 

Email   admin@elkgrovetownship.com  Elk Grove Village, IL  60007

�is newsletter is published by
Elk Grove Township
600 Landmeier Road 
Elk Grove Village, IL  60007
Visit our website: www.elkgrovetownship.com

*********ECRWSSEDDM****
POSTAL CUSTOMER

Why Work with a CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™At all times when providing financial advice to a client, a CFP® professional must act as a fiduciary, and therefore, act in the best interest of the client.A CFP® professional has a Fiduciary Duty which consists of a Duty of Loyalty, Duty of Care, and a Duty to Follow Client Instructions.CFP® professionals understand the complexities of the changing financial climate and are committed to make financial planning recommendations in your best interest

Retirement PlanningWe assist you with identifying your retirement goals and objectives as well as review your sources of income during your retirement years.Your income sources include things such as social security, pensions, and your other investments that may provide an income stream to develop your “paycheck” in retirement.

Entrepreneurs & Business OwnersWe know that running a business can be exhilarating but all-consuming. Let us help you protect your family and your business by building a plan that considers your full financial picture. Whether you need assistance with a company sponsored retirement plan such as a 401(k) or SEP IRA, benefits for key employees, or a business continuity plan, we will help tailor a strategy that suits your needs.
Additional Services • Estate Planning • Tax Analysis & Planning • Education Planning • Beneficiary Assistance • Risk Management Strategies


